NOTICE TO ALL BUILDING OCCUPANTS

To: Building Occupants

Building: Community High School District North High School
From: Community High School District 99

Date: February 27, 2019

This letter is to notify you than an asbestos abatement project is scheduled to on May
28, 2019 and will involve the removal of asbestos containing building materials (ACBM)
in various classrooms and spaces at Community High School District 99 North High
School. The project is in two (2) separate phases and is expected to last through July
26, 2019. The location of the specific work areas is on file in the District office.

The project has been designed to meet all applicable regulations and Community High
School District 99 requirements by our environmental consultant, Aires Consulting, a
division of Gallagher Bassett Services, Inc. The project will be completed by an lllinois
Department of Public Health (IDPH) licensed asbestos contractor with workers trained
and accredited to perform asbestos abatement in lllinois public schools. In addition,
Aires will provide IDPH licensed personnel to monitor the project at all times.

During abatement activities the areas in the building where work is occurring will be
isolated and restricted to IDPH licensed personnel. Signage will be posted at the
entrances to the restricted work areas. No work will be performed during school hours.

If you should have any questions regarding these projects, please contact:
Mr. Jim Kolodziej

Director of Physical Plant & Operations
630-795-7141

~Jim Klolodziej
Director of Physical Plant & Operations
Community High School District 99



